
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Flint              Term:   Spring 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

It’s been a short but busy term!  

 

For the past three Fridays, we have set up a 

café in Flint class. We have opened it up to 

the other students and staff at Post-16 and we 

have had lots of positive feedback! The 

students have taken on a variety of different 

roles within our café. These range from seating 

customers, taking orders from customers, 

making an assortment of drinks, baking cakes 

and making the classroom into a café 

environment. It has been brilliant to see the 

students take ownership over the café and 

offer something a little bit different during a 

school week. 

 

In English, some of the students have covered 

topics around the use of the internet and had 

some really insightful conversation around 

some difficult subjects. Other students have 

looked at instructions and the importance of 

writing clear and concise points. 

 

In Maths, a group of students have been 

exploring fractions and percentages in the 

real world. They looked at how they are used 

for discounts and savings and how they may 

attract customers to shop for certain goods. 

Other students have looked at the concept of 

time and when an understanding of time is 

vital outside of a lesson. 

 

In other news, the class had two visits from 

Kieron’s newborn twins - Kit and Ollie. Quite a 

few of the students held the babies (and were 

quite comfortable too) and were 

communicating really well with regards to 

asking life skills related baby questions!  

 

 

Have a wonderful week off! 

 

Flint Class Team 

 

 

 

 

  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 24th February – First day back for 

students Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 Thursday 27th February – Internet Safety Day 

 Friday 13th March – Sport Relief 

 Friday 3rd April – Last Day of Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 


